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TO:  Board of Directors    
FROM: Mike Fletcher, Executive Director  
SUBJECT: October 2023 Board Report 
 
The topics contained here should follow closely with the agenda. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Radio System: 
 
• All radio sites have had their winter preparation (Generator fuel and PM service) completed.   
 

 
Meissner Construction: 

• The District provided Day Wireless with the agreed upon Meissner Site fix. The District awaits 
the signed copy from DWS. 
 

Phase 3 Microwave Upgrades: 
• No update as we are waiting on the Meissner site completion.  

 
NextGen Radio Project: 

• Federal Engineering has completed the development of the system design requirements and 
expectations. This document was presented to Motorola as of October 10 with a deadline of 
November 17. There is a good likelihood of a request for additional time due to holidays.     

 
CPE Replacement Project: 

• On Time 
• Estimated Go-Live, first week of December 

 
Other: 
 

• Dannell and I attended the annual ODOT / Public Safety Winter Preparation and Logistical 
outlook meeting on Tuesday the 10th. Looks like it’s going to be a very wet fall and winter.  
 

New Business: 
 

• None  
 
 


